
The Perkiomen Township will be constructing the Perkiomen Creek Tributary Floodplain Restoration 

project between April and July. This project was awarded to Flyway Construction, Inc. on July 5th, 2022. 

This work will consist of 1,200 linear feet of floodplain restoration work including woodland clearing. 

Permitted working hours are 7:00 am to 4:00 pm Monday through Friday. 

It is noted that this project is part of the Township’s PA Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) 

Municipal Separate Storm Sewers (MS4) Pollutant Reduction Plan (PRP). The overall goal of this project 

is to improve the water quality within the Perkiomen Creek. 

The project area includes the Tributary to the Perkiomen Creek, and immediately adjacent areas. The 

project areas spans over the West Birchwood Community Association and Fox Heath Homeowner 

Association Open Space areas.  
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